
 

Whitelees Primary School 

Whitelees Road, Abronhill, Cumbernauld G67 3NJ 

Tel: 01236 794814 

Enrolment Of New Entrants 

 

 

 

The enrolment of new entrants for August 2016 

will take place in 

Whitelees Primary School 

On 

Monday 11th, Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th,  

Thursday 14th and Friday 15th January 2016 

From 

1.30pm—3.00pm 

For children who attain the age of 5 years between 

1st March 2016 and 28th February 2017 

 

Parents concerned should contact their local school to confirm 

arrangements for registration 

Birth certificates and proof of address must be produced. 

 


